
Meeting of the Bristol and District Lady Golfers’ Alliance 

Tuesday 21st May 2024 at 4.30 pm at Henbury GC 

Stephanie Moorfoot (Chair) Erica Steed, Heather Priestley, Jeanette Cook, Samantha 

Robinson and Glenda Hamner.  

Apologies received from Barbara Lewis. 

1.        Minutes of the last meeting held on Thursday 25th April 2024. 

           Agreed 

 2.       Matters Arising. 

           Further discussion regarding the title of the BDLGA: 

           As we have arranged for a number of gifts to cover the next couple of years it was    

           agreed to review this in 2025 for possible implementation in 2026. 

  

3.        The Result App 

Heather to check with Barbara and chase Neil Dunn regarding the invoice for the 
App. Heather explained that Linking CDH numbers to the App is not possible.  
Heather to check the top 7 players to see if the players have at least played one 
game.  
         

4         BDLGA Financial Forecast. 

           After considerable discussion it was agreed not to raise the fees for the Alliance in  
           2025, the Committee would review it on an annual basis.  Erica contacted  
           Barbara regarding the Committee decision.   Barbara wanted it noted that she  
           does not agree with the Committee decision.  
 
5         Vacancies in the League 

           Erica and Stephanie have written to Tall Pines, Stockwood Vale and Woodspring  

           inviting them to join the Alliance next year, deadline is 31st May Erica to chase 

           them if they haven’t responded by then.    Erica and Stephanie also wrote to the  

           Lady Captains’ asking them if they would like to enter another team in the 

           Alliance. Erica has received a couple of replies and will chase those who   

           haven’t responded. 

            

6.        The Open Championship 
 
            To date 50 Competitors have registered for the Open Championship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
7.       Meeting dates for the year 
           
           Tuesday 24th September at 16.00 pm at Henbury Golf Club.  
 

8.        Any Other Business  
            
           Stephanie suggested we write to the Clubs to tell them of our Committee 
           vacancies. 
 


